
FEMA to Hold Open House on Revised Flood Insurance Rate Maps for Ontario County, NY 
 

ONTARIO CO, NY — The Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) is inviting Ontario 
County, NY residents to an Open House on Flood Risk and Insurance on November 9, 2023. 
Residents will be able to talk one-on-one with FEMA representatives, to learn more about 
their flood risk and to get information on potential changes to their flood insurance rates 
and requirements. 

 
 

On July 14, 2023, FEMA released preliminary Flood Insurance Rate Maps (FIRMs) for Ontario 
County for public comments. Due to the map updates, some residents may be required to 
buy flood insurance for the first time. Other residents who were previously required to 
purchase flood insurance may no longer need to do so. 

 

Residents are invited to the Flood Risk and Insurance Open House to learn if they were 
affected by the remapping and about what actions they can take to protect their homes in 
the future. The meeting will not cover FEMA grants or recovery efforts from the recent 
flooding. The event will be held on: 
 

Thursday, November 9, 2023, 3:00 to 7:00 p.m. 
at the: 
Safety Training Facility 

2914 CR 48 

Canandaigua, NY 14424 

 
 
  

 
 

 
  
 
 


